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23rd March 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Birthday Celebrations in School 

As a result of current Covid restrictions and school closure over the Spring Term, many 

children have missed out on celebrating their birthday with family and friends as they 

usually would, with parties and gatherings that are currently not allowed during this 

time.  We understand our children have already had so many changes and had to adapt 

to new rules and regulations both at home and at school, and their emotional wellbeing 

is something that is very important to us. 

Therefore, we would like to give them the opportunity to celebrate their birthdays in 

school with their class bubble friends!  We have decided that we will hold a birthday 

party within each class bubble on the last Friday afternoon of this term.  This will be to 

celebrate all the children who have had a birthday during January, February and March! 

All children will have their lunch as normal.  During the special Friday afternoon, school 

will provide fun games, activities, snacks/treats and a party atmosphere.  There will 

also be a little cake for each birthday child! All of the party costs will be covered by 

the school.  Children must still come to school in their PE kit. 

These will then continue monthly, until the restrictions on social gatherings between 

households are lifted and the children can once again celebrate their birthdays with 

their friends. 

We look forward to giving every child the opportunity to celebrate with their friends 

and mark their special day. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mel Servent 

 


